

October 2024

Dear Rossmoor Community Services District Community:

I would like to announce that Joe Mendoza, the RCSD General Manager for the past six years, will be departing from his position. We sincerely appreciate Joe's dedicated service and leadership during his time with us. He has done a great job, bringing new ideas to the District, and we will certainly miss his passion for service.

Mr. Mendoza is committed to staying in his role until a replacement is found and will assist in the transition for both our community and staff team.

In light of this change, the RCSD Board is currently undertaking the recruitment process for a new General Manager to lead the District. We are committed to finding a candidate who will continue to serve our community effectively.

Thank you for your understanding and support during this transition.

Sincerely,

Michael Maynard

**RCSD Board President**